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PAKISTAN
BROADCASTERS
ASSOCIATION

Ref: RA/07-14/12-10011
July 22,2014

To: All Member Broadcasters

Sub: Restoration of Business — Front Line Communications

Dear Members,

This is to inform you that subsequent upon submission of reported dues in PBA,
the business of Front Line Communications has been restored.
All member broadcasters are requested to accept business of the above advertising

agency with immediate effect.

Sincerely for,
Pakistan Broadedsters Assogiation

Muhammw
Executive Director



